
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

REQUEST FOR VENDORS  

JANITORIAL SERVICES 

 

The Arizona@Work-Yuma County/Yuma Private Industry Council, Inc. is 

soliciting proposals for qualified and experienced Janitorial Services 

Vendors for the Educational Opportunity Center Charter High School. 

 

RFV packages containing the Janitorial Services will be available 

beginning April 13, 2020 at the Yuma Private Industry Council, Inc. 

website http://www.ypic.com  and at our office located at 3834 W 16
th

 Street 

in Yuma AZ from 8 am to 12pm or 1 pm to 5 pm. This request deadline will 

be May 13, 2020 at 3:00 pm.  

 

This notice will also be available on our website at http://www.ypic.com.  
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